
Public Hearing  September 12, 2006 

 At 7:05 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on September 12, 2006.  The hearing was called (a) to inform 
the public of the Town Board’s proposal to take, by eminent domain, a portion of the property of 
Marilyn Dragani, Brockport, New York, Tax Parcel No. 084.01-1-19.2 and (b) to review (i) the 
public use to be served by the proposed public project and (ii) the impact on the environment and 
residents of the locality where such project will be constructed. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris and Councilperson Danielle Windus-
Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Clerk Karen Sweeting, Town 
Attorney Jim Bell, Town Engineer Jim Oberst and Superintendent of Highways Fred Perrine. 

   
Visitors present were Robbie Hess from the Suburban News and Attorney James Grossman.  

Others were present for the second public hearing schedule. 
 
 Stenographer Judy A. Ging was present to record the minutes for the public hearing.  The 
minutes are attached as received by the Town of Sweden from the stenographer on September 26, 
2006. 
 
 Also attached is a copy of the statement, to include the referenced letter dated July 7, 2006, 
that Attorney James Grossman presented to the Board. 

  
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 
**Contact the Town Clerk for copies of the attachments: 
 
Town of Sweden   OR   (585) 637-2144 
Attn:  Karen       karens@townofsweden.org  
18 State Street 
Brockport, NY 14420 
 


